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I agree with the thrust of the draft.  However the draft uses phrases like "it is preferred" which in 

practise become meaningless.  This applies to single level centres and to number of children for 

various block sizes.  It would be better if they were expressed as firm requirements. 

There should be firm maxima for childcare centres in residential areas. 

The number of levels should be limited to conform to the buildings on either side of the centre. 

Should include firm requirements for traffic safety around centre 






